December 7, 2020

Rotary Club of Burkburnett
301 E. 3rd St.
Burkburnett TX 76354

Dear Rotary Club of Burkburnett,

My name is Katie Ford and I am the Executive Director of the Burkburnett
Boys & Girls Club. We are a non-profit youth development facility that focuses on the
positive growth of our community’s youth through leadership programs, healthy life-
styles programs, youth sports leagues, and by stressing the importance of academic suc-
cess.

We want to thank you in advance for your donation that will allow us to pur-
chase the doors and windows for our upstairs build-out. The additional space we will
add allows us to increase the number of youth members we are able to serve in the
Burkburnett and Sheppard Air Force Base community.

Once we have purchased the equipment we will send the Rotary Club a copy of
our invoices to show that the project was completed.

The Burkburnett Boys & Girls Club is grateful for your donation and help on
this venture.

Sincerely,
Katie Ford
CEO Burkburnett B&G Club

kford@burkburnettbgc.org
940-569-2812
www.bgcburk.org
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